Alexander Bastrykin visits sponsored Murom Infant Home in
Vladimir Region

On 15 December 2016, Chairman of the Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin visited
Murom Infant Home, a state-funded institution in Vladimir Region.

Having met the employees Mr. Bastrykin asked about the problems they had to face. Along with
some domestic troubles, teachers told him that at the moment one of the inmates was in need of
expensive treatment in a hospital. The Chairman promised to provide all possible assistance with the
child’s treatment and settling domestic problems of the facility.

During the visit, Mr. Bastrykin thanked the headmistress and the teachers for the hard and noble
work they did to raise children who remained without parents and congratulated the staff on the
coming New Year.

For 7 years the Investigative Committee has been sponsoring Murom Infant Home providing support
and different kind of help in raising children.
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